
Mary Jo Miller 

3661 S. 21
st
 Street 

 

In response to the public hearing notice on the Lustron house at 3645 S. 20
th

 Place, Ms. 

Miller called to support the historic preservation of the Lustron house at 3645 S. 20
th

 

place.  She said Historic Preservation was doing a good job.  She knew the past owners 

and they had always kept up the property immaculately.  When their son took over the 

property he rented it to “bums” and the property fell into disrepair.  The current buyer 

should not be allowed to demolish the building.  It is a simple house on the South Side 

but nevertheless historic.  Her sister lives in a similar type of house in Iowa.  It does have 

historic significance.  If all else fails, the new owner should be made to incorporate the 

remaining panels into the new house.  The neighbors just didn’t want to see the historic 

house become an eyesore, not that they supported tearing it down.   

 

 

Per call taken by Carlen Hatala, October 13, 2011, 3:31 PM. 


